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Question 1

From your perspective, what has been the impact of the priority admissions required under
Minnesota Statutes, section 253B.10, subdivision 1, paragraph (b), on the mental health system
statewide, including on community hospitals?

The impact has been that no one from the community has been able to get into a state
operated facility. This has in turn created a huge "flow" issue within the system with people
waiting in the ER and then waiting to be discharged to that level of care.




Question 2

What are your policy and funding recommendations for improvements or alternatives to the
current priority admissions requirement? Recommendations must ensure that state-operated
treatment programs have medical discretion to admit individuals with the highest acuity and
who may pose a risk to self and others, regardless of referral path.

1) The person who needs it the most gets priority admission.

2) More is done to prevent people from coming into contact with police and thus jail - so
greater use of crisis teams, train 911 to send out crisis teams, increase awareness of 988

3) Fund the voluntary engagement program so we aren't waiting until someone is a danger to
themselves or others

4) Fully fund the First Episode of Psychosis programs to meet the needs of all who need it, and
fund the same type of program for people with bipolar program

5) Improve the provision of co-occurring disorder treatment

6) Encourage jails to partner with the local community mental health center

7) We need to look at the situation of those that end up here - did they have housing?
Insurance? A provider?




Question 3

What are your recommended options for providing treatment to individuals referred according
to the priority admissions required under Minnesota Statutes, section 253B.10, subdivision 1,
paragraph (b), and other individuals in the community who require treatment at state-operated
treatment programs?

1) Increase the type of treatment provided in the jails by working with community mental
health centers and work with DHS

2) Get the new competency restoration law up and running

3) Find out how DHS messed up with CMS and locked IRTS facilities
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